
COUNCIL MEETING – 15 NOVEMBER 2018

Recommendation to Council from the Licensing Committee 
held on 5 October 2018

L/18/7.   Review of Street Trading Policy 

The Service Manager for Public Protection presented the report on the Review of 
the Street Trading Policy.

Points and comments included:

 The current policy had been in use for some years and this was an 
opportunity to review and update it.

 Consent would be required to trade from public land such as a car parks or 
side of the road.

 Concerns were raised that a stall could set up anywhere and it was noted that 
although there were no designated streets listed as prohibited for street 
trading, police and highways would always be consulted if an application was 
received for consent to trade.

 It was noted that if there were any issues arising from a street trader such as 
odour problems if selling cooked food, this would be dealt with by 
Environmental Health in the usual way.

RESOLVED

that the Committee approve changes to the current Street Trading Policy.

RECOMMENDED to Council

to adopt the revised Street Trading Policy, as set out at Appendix C to the 
Licensing Committee minutes.


